



10.12.06	<u>Applications Determined</u> - noted.	
10.12.07	<p><b>Tisbury Emergency Plan</b> - the draft document for Flooding Emergencies prepared by JSC was discussed and suggestions made for distribution, availability, responsibilities etc. The plan will be made available to parish councillors on the website (password protected) and a hard copy will be kept by JSC; in his absence this copy will be passed to the Chairman or the Vice Chairman. The general principles of the Flooding Emergency Plan will be applied to the formulation of a more generalized Emergency Plan, with a cascade system implemented for information distribution.</p> <p>A brief discussion on the advantages and necessity of gel sacs over sand bags took place, with P.Cnllrs later agreeing to purchase 100 gel sacs from WC - see 10.12.10c.</p>	Clerk
10.12.08	<p><b>WC Planning Enforcement Strategy</b> - this had been circulated for information and was noted.</p> <p>The pedestrian gate leading from one of the houses on the extended Ladydown View development onto Duck Street was mentioned at this point and this will be investigated and reported if necessary.</p>	Clerk
10.12.09	<b>Journal of Local Planning</b> - this had been circulated for information and was noted.	
10.12.10	<p><b>FINANCE</b></p> <p>a. <b>Financial Report</b> - P.Cnllrs resolved to approve the schedules circulated with the agenda. <b>proposed DC / seconded MrsJA / unanimous</b></p> <p>b. <b>Application for grant funding from Circular Arts</b> - the requested £500 was discussed at some length and while not dismissing the concept entirely, P.Cnllrs felt that to bring such an event to Tisbury would potentially conflict with ongoing activities at the Sports Centre and Swimming Pool as well as impinging on what was put forward as one of the objectives of the newly created Children's Centre in Tisbury, i.e. engage with 'family orientated professionals' in an informal setting. Also, the cost of £2,500 for just one afternoon was questioned by the Parish Councillors. Further details would be requested in time for the January Meeting.</p> <p>c. <b>Sand bags and Gel Sacs purchase for flood protection</b> - further to the discussion at 10.12.07, P.Cnllrs agreed to purchase 100 gel sacs at a cost of £2.50 each. <b>proposed DC / seconded TB / unanimous</b></p> <p>d. <b>2011/12 precept</b> - P.Cnllrs reviewed the updated figures in the spreadsheet '11 12 precept V3 7 Dec 10' and in particular:</p> <p>i. Reviewed the information relating to insurance premiums from Zurich Municipal (direct and via Community First) noting that real and substantial savings could only be achieved by self insuring the playground assets in particular.</p> <p>The asset listing would be circulated and a final decision made in January.</p> <p>ii. P.Cnllrs noted that the Wilton and Downton Clerks had recommended a system called 'Parish Online' that would allow mapping of TPC assets, production of maps for the CEV etc at a cost of £30 per year plus an initial £20 set up/registration. P.Cnllrs resolved that the Clerk could purchase the system should a worthwhile need arise in the future and without further reference to full council. <b>proposed MrsJA / seconded PD / unanimous</b></p> <p>iii. The request for a donation towards the upkeep of St John's Churchyard was discussed at some length, with P.Cnllrs agreeing that a sum of £157 would be added to the 2011/12 precept upon written confirmation of the request from the PCC and formal acceptance at the January meeting.</p> <p>An updated precept schedule is appended.</p>	<p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p>



	<p>but they are in a Conservation Area; an application would need to be made to WC if the diameter of the trunks are in excess of 75mm at a height of 1.5m from ground level. Mr Johnson would also need to be consulted and agree to the work if P.Cnllrs wished to pursue this course of action. An inspection will be made.</p> <p>iii. Community Payback work in the High Street - this work is not now likely to proceed, but it is hoped that work can be arranged on maintaining the common areas and boundaries of the allotment area.</p> <p>c. Clarence / Highway Issues - the lack of action with respect to pothole repairs was noted and enquiries made about the timing of the work needed.</p> <p>d. KGV<sup>th</sup> Playground inspection - no further comments.</p> <p>e. Lower Recreation Ground inspections - no further comments.</p> <p>f. Footpaths - The maintenance team was now meeting regularly. A walk was organized for 27<sup>th</sup> December 2010, meeting at The Square at 11am.</p> <p>g. Community composting - Cnllrs were informed that the Community Payback team were now helping at this site on a regular basis.</p> <p>h. Allotments - security issues were briefly discussed and would be re-visited in 2011 once transfer of the ownership of the allotment area had been made to the PC.</p> <p>i. CAB reports - no further comments.</p> <p>j. JBC - no report made; the next meeting would be on 14<sup>th</sup> December 2010.</p> <p>k. Chicksgrove Quarry Liaison meeting - the recently acquired Chilmark quarry was not yet operating, but the past year had been successful.</p> <p>l. TCSP - it was noted that a replacement CPSO (for Kim Maffey) would be joining the Tisbury team. The consultation on the Wiltshire Police Authority would be an item on the January agenda.</p> <p>m. CAPYG - no report made.</p> <p>n. Joint Parish Advisory Group - no report made.</p>	<p>Clerk</p> <p>Clerk</p>
10.12.15	<b>NOTICES</b> - the documents concerning on the abolition of the Standards Board were briefly discussed, but a response would be formulated at the 21 <sup>st</sup> December meeting.	
10.12.16	<b>Correspondence received</b> - noted.	
10.12.17	<p><b>Date and time of next meetings</b></p> <p>Planning and Interim Matters - 21<sup>st</sup> December 2010 at 6:30pm</p> <p>Planning - 11<sup>th</sup> January 2011 at 6:30pm</p> <p>Full - Tuesday 18<sup>th</sup> January 2011 at 7pm</p>	

There being no other business, the meeting closed at 9:27pm.